
From the Desk of Miss McElfresh 

Weekly Update 
 

     It was another very productive week in 2nd grade this week!  
The students continued their studies in fractions and First 
Communion.  We also completed our class book, “What I Learned 
in 2nd Grade.”  The books should arrive towards the end of our 
school year. 
 
      Looking forward to next week, please do not forget that 
the Family Letters for the First Communion Retreat are due  
next Thursday, April 21.  Instructions can be found in the First 
Communion Parent Meeting Packet or on our classroom  
website, www.sunnysecondgrade.weebly.com   
 

   I wish you all a wonderful weekend!  J 
 
  

Friday, April 15, 2016 

What are we learning next week? 
 

Reading:  What types of stories are biographies? 
Math:  Time:  How do you tell time to the nearest 5 minutes? 
Writing:  How do you write a story on an iPad? 
Religion:  How do we celebrate the Liturgy of the Eucharist?  
            First Communion preparation 

 
Upcoming Events 

 
Spring Carnival 

April 16 
 

Family Letters Due 
April 21 

 
Banners Due 

April 25 
 

First Communion Retreat 
April 29 

 
First Holy Communion 

April 30 
 

May Crowning 
May 4 

 
 
 

 
 


